
There is no reason students should be prevented from honoring their cultural heritage at such a significant life event as a graduation 
ceremony.  Barring Native regalia (or any cultural regalia for that matter), thereby limiting garb to that of white-dominant institutional 
norm, in my opinion, is explicitly racist.  Please support this bill, and write another one to expand this option to all students with other 
cultural heritages. 


